Board of County Commissioners
Workshop: 1st FY2015/2016 Budget Development Workshop
Monday, March 9, 2015 at 3:00 p.m.
The Board of County Commissioners in and for Wakulla County, Florida, met for a regularly scheduled Workshop on Monday, March 9, 2015 with Chairman Ralph Thomas presiding. Present were Commissioners Randy Merritt, Jerry Moore, Richard Harden and Howard Kessler. Also present were County Administrator David Edwards, County Attorney Heather Encinosa and Deputy Clerk Suzanne Hawkins.
The purpose of this meeting is to allow discussion relating to the development of the FY2015/2016 Budget.
Begins 3:00PM

Ended  4:29PM
Length of Time: 1:31

